
 
Kabale Prep Scholars headed home for the holidays 

 
We thank you for… 

Your faithful, watchful prayers 
Your sacrificial giving 
Your comments and suggestions 
Your encouragement to stay the course 
Your love 

 
Whether you are headed out of town or sticking around, we pray that you will have a blessed 
Advent and joy at Christmas.  
 

Most of all we wish you peace. 
“Mugire Obusingye” 

Richard and Martha Menees 
 

 
For those who are able to make a contribution to our ministry at year end, tax deductible donations may be 
sent to: 
 
By check [payable to SAMS USA with “Preference: Menees” in the memo line]: 
SAMS  
PO Box 399 
Ambridge, PA 15003-0399 
 
Online contributions with credit card: 
https://give.samsusa.org 
Enter the amount on the first page 
On the next page, click on “Add a Missionary” and select Richard and Martha Menees the follow the prompts 
to complete the donation 
 
 
 


